
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 1:00:11 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Alexandra Miller
Submission Time: Apr 20 2022 12:53PM
Email: surf4days@yahoo.com
Telephone: 858-688-4499
Address: 985 W Gold Street
Kuna, ID 83634

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-17

Comment: "Hello, regarding climate change, energy efficiency and distribution I would like to 
advocate for Idaho Power to work with community groups to develop a community owned 
solar program. Reasons why this matters and why it is so important are: -Accessibility to low-
income community members -Local jobs and economic benefits -Potential lower energy bills -
Community driven action on climate change -Profits go to local community members, not 
corporate shareholders -Electric grid resilience and reliability -Public education engagement 
opportunities -Local control and oversight -Energy independence Our Planet is running out of 
time. We desperately need to divert from coal/fossils fuel burning and we have to use solar 
energy wisely together for our future. (P.S. I didn't know what case number I could use so this 
might be incorrect for this topic. If it is the incorrect case number please forward to whom it 
may concern)"
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